
 
 
 
 

​ Acknowledgement of Traditional Owners 
 

At St. Augustine’s Primary School, we acknowledge the Wurundjeri 
Woi Wurrung people of the Kulin Nation, the Traditional Custodians of 

the land on which we learn, pray, and play. 

We thank them for their care of this land for thousands of years and 
pay our respects to the Elders past, and present. We recognize their 
deep spiritual connection to the land, waterways, and skies, created 

by God. 

As a Catholic school community, we walk together in harmony, 
embracing the wisdom of the First Peoples and working for 

reconciliation, justice, and peace. 

May we follow the example of St. Augustine, who taught us to seek 
truth and love in all things, and may we honour this land with care and 

respect, today and always. 

Wominjeka – Welcome to all. 


